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All enquiries or to report 
an absence please 

contact the school office 

Tel: 01793 852254 

Email: admin@woottonbassett-
inf.wilts.sch.uk 

Dates for your Diary 

05/05 Bank Holiday 

07/05 SEN Coffee Morning 

08/05 VE Day Celebrations 

13/05 Sports Day 

14/05 Book Fair in School 

14/05 Class Photos 

15/05 Dolce Theme menu 

15/05 Book Fair in School 

19/05 Book Fair in School 

19/05 Bluebells & Buttercups to Vale View 

20/05 Back up Sports Day 

21/05 Daisies & Poppies to St Bart’s 

22/05 End of Term, 3pm finish 

23/05 TD Day 

02/06 Start of Term 6 

09-11/06 Phonics Checks 

13/06 Yr2 Swimming 

16/06 Yr2 Competitive Sports at NJS 

18/06 Yr1 & 2 Fun Sports at NJS 

 

Dates for the Diary can be found here 

 

 

 

Term 5 has seen the welcome return of the children after the 
Easter break, and the sunshine. 

We have been amazed by the entries to both the Easter craft and 
writing competition, judging them will definitely be a very hard 
job.  

As always, this term is filled with activities and events to enhance 
the children's time in school. They will be taking part in Sports 
Day on 13th May, School Choir returns on 12th May and the book 
fair will be in school for 3 afternoons - 14th, 15th & 19th May. 

We apologise for any confusion around the school photos. We are 
really pleased to welcome Tempest Photography into school on 
Wednesday 14th May to take them. We’d also like to thank Edith 
Cameron for her brilliant photos over the years. 

Mrs Pass 

Our School Value for this term is: 

We respect each other and property 

Goodbye to Mrs 

Davies 

Mrs Davies, Teaching 

Assistant and pianist 

extraordinaire is 

retiring after 22 years 

loyal service to our 

school. 

She will be sorely missed by 

children and staff alike. 

However, she will be returning to 

help with future performances 

and events. We’d like to wish her 

all the best for her retirement - 

enjoy every minute! 

VE Day Celebrations - Thursday 8th May 

The children will be taking part in lots of activities to celebrate 80 

years since VE Day. 

This will include learning about VE Day, making planes & 

helicopters and learning a special song. 

The day will finish with afternoon tea for all the children and a 

‘flypast’. 

We’d love for the children to come into school wearing red, white 

and blue non-uniform. 

Enjoying the Sunshine 

As the weather continues to 

improve could you please 

ensure that your child has a 

named hat in school and that 

sunscreen is applied before 

leaving home. 

It is also really important that 

they have a named water 

bottle in school. This should 

contain water and not squash. 

The effect of the sugar in 

squash on teeth is widely 

documented and, as a healthy 

school we are keen to keep 

the children's teeth in tip top 

condition.  

 

https://woottonbassett-inf.wilts.sch.uk/storage/media-file/dates-for-your-diary-2024-25-term-5-6_62243.pdf


Daisies & Poppies visit to St Bartholomew's 

Church - Wednesday 21st May 

We will be taking the children to visit St 

Bartholomew's Church in the afternoon. 

They will get a chance to explore the church, 

learn about the different parts of the building and 

listen to a story with Reverend 

Jane. 

If you are able to accompany 

the children, please let your 

class teacher know. 

 

We are very proud to be an  

 

 

If your family ever find yourselves in difficulties 

please know you can email us confidentially at 

affordability@woottonbassett-

inf.wilts.sch.uk or visit  Affordable Schools on 

our website. 

‘Affordable School’ 

mailto:https://woottonbassett-inf.wilts.sch.uk/storage/media-file/north-wiltshire-music-festival-letter-to-parents_17705.pdf
mailto:https://woottonbassett-inf.wilts.sch.uk/storage/media-file/north-wiltshire-music-festival-letter-to-parents_17705.pdf
https://woottonbassett-inf.wilts.sch.uk/affordable-schools
https://woottonbassett-inf.wilts.sch.uk/affordable-schools


Celebrating our successes 

 

Our Eat Them to Defeat Champions 

Congratulations to all the children who 

took part in the challenge - the lucky 

winners were Carter, Lexi, Jesse and 

Amber 

 

Term 3 and 4 Reading Challenge Winners 

Dila, George H, Jasper, Gracie-Mai, Teddy, 

Arthur, Harriet and Joshua 


